From: Patrick Kelly <pjkelly1949@hotmail.com>

**Sent:** Friday, March 19, 2021 4:04:04 PM

To: Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer

<PBoyer@azleg.gov>;Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;David Gowan <dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr

<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston <dlivingston@azleg.gov>;J.D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg.gov>;Tyler Pace <TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers <WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend

<a href="mailto:ktownsend@azleg.gov"><a href="ma

**Subject:** Election Audit

## Dear Senators,

I want to take the time as an Arizona citizen and Navy Veteran to thank you for your efforts to justify the 2020 Election by forcing an audit. My opinion is that a complete audit of actual paper ballots including all absentee ballots and envelopes is justified. There is too much evidence not to have an audit to remove any doubt as to the legitimacy to the election.

I have always voted absentee ballot because of convenience and medical reasons, I can not stand in long lines very long due to a degenerative back condition. So, that being said, you have my permission to inspect my ballot and envelope as you wish.

I also would like to recommend an expert that would be a great benefit to the process and accuracy would be Jovan Hutton Pulitzer. I have been following Mr. Pulitzer and investigated his background which is incredible. Please take the time to consider him in assisting your audit.

Respectfully, Patrick Kelly 1561 E. Firestone Dr. Chandler, AZ 480-204-3061